

Meeting the First Monday of Each Month
7 p.m. at Mountain Folk Center (formerly Industrial Park)
65 Folk Center Circle, Murphy, NC 28906
www.AppalachianBeekeepers.com



President's Corner for October 2014 Hive Vibes

There is not much to say this month other than a big "Thank you!" to Carl and Denise Talbott for hosting the club for our potluck social as the October meeting. The turn-out was

good despite the weather and a great time was had by all. Thank you again, Talbotts!

Apparently there is still a little bit of time left if you want to try putting one of your hives in the Honey Bee Cold Storage Project's walk-in cooler. Those who have already committed to participating will soon receive a form to fill out on your hive(s) for the recordkeeping aspect of the project. We should have details at the November meeting on the date and logistical support for moving hives.



The main thrust of our November meeting is going to be looking forward to next year: electing officers, program ideas (special events as well as monthly meeting programs), and possible club-wide projects. I already have a few ideas, but that does



not mean the club needs to do them. Please come with ideas of your own so we can try and put together the most beneficial plan for 2015.

REMINDER: Next meeting is Monday, November 3, 7 p.m. at the regular meeting location.